
From The Principal’s Desk 

Congratulations to our whole school community as we  
finally get back to Face to Face Teaching. It has been a  
fabulous effort from our staff, parents/carers and in  
particular our students who have returned to school  
enthusiastically.  So many smiles and positive interactions 
have ensued.  
 
The new normal we are confronted by requires us to be  
vigilant with our hygiene practices, practice appropriate  
Social Distancing, particularly with regard to adults and to 
remain home if we are sick. We particularly must emphasise 
the stance of the Department of Education and Ministry of 
Health.  
 
“Physical distancing of children in schools is not required by 
the latest AHPPC guidelines. Research has shown limited 
transmission risk associated with school children in the 
school environment. Physical distancing requirements  
remain for adults. All adults must maintain physical distance 
from each other (1.5m) including teachers and support staff, 
and parents. Schools should ensure school pick up and drop 
off arrangements enable parents to physically distance from 
one another and from staff.” 
 
At BSPS in line with this directive, we ask that parents do not 
enter school grounds at any time. If your child is upset by 
you leaving, please speak to one of the teachers on duty to 
support you.   
 
With the cooler weather now here, it is time to check that 
jumpers and jackets have names on them so we can easily 
return them if left around the school. Please make sure that 
casual clothing isn’t worn at school unless it is a special  
out-of-uniform day. 
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VISITORS TO SCHOOL DURING COVID-19 

Due to COVID-19, anyone visiting the school is asked to 
phone the school on 9759-4388 from the front gate.  

No access to the school premises is permitted during the  
pandemic. A staff member will meet you at the front gate 
and assist you with your enquiry. 

If you are collecting your child early, please call the office 
from the gate and we will escort your child to you. 
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New approach to Assessment and Reporting  
in Semester 1  

 

A new approach to student assessment and reporting 
will be adopted for Semester 1 2020. Schools are  
required to provide a simplified written report to  
parents/carers. The grading of students using the  
five-point A-E scale is not required. We are currently  
adjusting our school report and we hope to have reports 
distributed by the end of term. 



 

There have been some questions raised by parents related 

to cyber-safety issues they are encountering at home.  

If you find that you have questions, are experiencing  

problems or just want to know more, then please head to 

the website for the Office of the eSafety Commissioner 

https://esafety.gov.au/  

It is a federal government resource aimed to support  

parents, carers, educators and young people in managing 

the many issues associated with online activity. Through the 

‘Parents and Carers’ tab, multiple topics are covered, such 

as cyberbullying, gaming and unwanted contact. It supports 

skill development for parents in areas such as online safety 

basics, privacy controls and having tricky conversations.  

It is always important to monitor your child's online and 

gaming activity, review the classification and ensure that the 

content is age appropriate. 

For example Fortnite has an Australian Classification Board 

Rating of M recommended for players 15 years and up. 

Facebook  and social media accounts require users to be at 

least 13 years old. 

 

   June 
Monday 8  Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

 

   July 
Friday  3  Last Day of Term 2 

    

TERM 3 STARTS 

Tuesday 21st July 2020 
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Water Bottles  

In the interests of maintaining hygiene, please ensure that 
your children come to school with a plastic water bottle. 
Two water filling stations have been installed and we are 
currently arranging the installation of more around the 

school site. 
 No glass bottles are permitted. 

Enrol Now for Kindergarten 2021 

Enrolments for Kindergarten 2021 are now being  
accepted. Children born between 1st August 2015 and  
31st July 2016 are eligible to enrol.  
 
Steps  
- Parents/carers who would like to enrol a child for  
Kindergarten next year please download the Application 
to Enrol from our website https://education.nsw.gov.au/
public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/translated-
documents/enrolment-application  
- Email the completed form to the school email address 
belmoresth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
- Wait to be contacted by the school for supporting  
documentation.  
 
Once staff have processed the application form, you will 
be contacted to make an appointment to come to the 
school to provide original supporting documentation and 
have a readiness conversation:  
- Child’s birth certificate for proof of age  
- Passports and visas to verify Residency Status  
-100 point Proof of residence (e.g. Driver’s license,  
council rate notice, gas, rental agreement, electricity 
account).  
- Immunisation Certificate  
- Health Plans if required (allergy, asthma, anaphylaxis, 
etc.)  
 
Please Note  
All communications with the school are currently by 
phone or email. Once you enrol you will be placed on a 
mailing list to receive any relevant notifications for  
Kindergarten 2021. 

CANTEEN NEWS 

SADLY OUR SCHOOL CANTEEN WILL NOT 

BE RE-OPENING. 

We will be putting the facility out to tender for a new  

provider.  

Please ensure you send your child with recess, lunch and 

crunch and sip every day. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/translated-documents/enrolment-application
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/translated-documents/enrolment-application
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/translated-documents/enrolment-application


SUN SMART Please make sure children come to 

school with their school hat and wearing sunscreen.  

Our School’s Sun Safe policy means:           

“NO HAT - NO PLAY”    

STAY UP TO DATE WITH ALL THE BSPS NEWS 

Daily:  www.facebook.comBelmoreSouthPublicSchool/

Monthly:  Newsletter - Delivered to your inbox  

Class:  SeeSaw  - class teachers will provide this login  

Website:   www.belmoresth-p.school.nsw.gov.au 
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Opportunity Classes  

Opportunity classes cater for academically gifted and talented students who may otherwise be without sufficient  
classmates at their own academic and social level. These schools help gifted and talented students to learn by grouping 
them with other gifted and talented students, teaching them in specialised ways and providing educational materials at 
the appropriate level. 

Applications for opportunity class placement are considered mainly on the combined results of the Opportunity Class 
Placement Test and school assessments. The Opportunity Class Placement Test will be held on Wednesday 16 September 
2020. 

If you would like to have your child considered for the Year 5 opportunity class entry in 2021, you need to apply soon. 
You will need to apply on the internet using a valid email address (not the student’s email address). 

Detailed instructions on how to apply online is available at  
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5   

 
The application website opens on Tuesday 9 June 2020 and closes on Friday 26 June 2020. You must apply by the due 
date. 

There are no paper application forms. If you do not have internet access, you could apply at a public library. If you have a 
disability that prevents you from using a computer, you can contact the Team for assistance. You must submit only ONE 
application for each student. 

Due to COVID 19 Our P&C have had to postpone the 2020 Annual General Meeting. 

With the federation now accepting that online meetings are acceptable, the AGM will proceed sometime this 

month. 

At the AGM, the positions of: 

President, Treasurer, Vice Presidents , Secretary and Uniform Shop coordinators  will be declared  

vacant and filled for the 2020/2021  year. 

STAY TUNED ON THE FACEBOOK PAGE FOR THE AGM DATE 

The AGM will be followed by an ordinary meeting of the P&C. 

ALL WELCOME, $2 COIN PER PERSON FOR 2020 MEMBERSHIP. 

Please nominate for a position today. 

Every fortnight, Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) is part 
of our Gemstone Learning Team meetings.  
This is a time where students discuss areas of concern that 
need to be focused on to ensure our school’s wide  
expectations and school rules of being safe, being respectful  
and being an active learner, are followed.  

 

This fortnight our focus is on:    

I keep my hands to myself! 
Please assist us by talking to your children at home about 

how important this message is. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5


Hello from the Art Shack. 

A very welcome back to all the BSPS families. It was great to see the students return safely to the Shack with rolled-up 
sleeves and ready to get creative.  
In the past two weeks we have been exploring Japanese art pens and painting with coffee. Students have learnt about mul-
ti and sepia tones. 

Art Club runs twice a week at lunchtime.         MONDAYS:  YEARS 3-6            WEDNESDAYS:  KINDY-2 

You can also join Ms Alex on YouTube, if you need extra creativity after school hours. The link is the following, 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCELbdJJLxCpGyiVkOsimhlg 
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The After School Klub – TASK 

TASK is Belmore South’s provider of before and after school care at school.    

We operate in the school hall  from 6:30am-8:30am & 3pm-6pm, every day of school term  

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE SESSIONS 

TASK is open mornings  from 6:30am until 8:30am: breakfast is provided 

TASK is open afternoons from 3pm-6pm: afternoon tea, activities & homework included 

All children at school OUTSIDE regular school hours must be in the care of an adult to ensure their safety.   

Families can enrol anytime  - https://belmoresouth-task.hubworks.com.au 

Costs vary, depending on your family’s level of subsidy 

Most families will pay between $2.90-$7.90 per morning & $4.42-$12.06 per afternoon once 

subsidy is applied. 

HOLIDAY CARE OPTIONS 

TASK operates at Marrickville West, Wilkins Public, Yeo Park Public, Taverners Hill Public during school  

holidays.   

ALL children from Belmore South  (actually any primary school) are welcome to attend TASK Holiday Program 

at any TASK service.  All children attending must be enrolled: https://www.task-kids.com.au/holiday-care  

OUR STORY 

TASK was started in 2013 by Madi Morrison and Suzanne Tucker – two mums with 3 children each.  We were   

experiencing the chronic shortage of after school care at our own school in Sydney’s Inner West. We began as a small 

homework club – with 5 children (3 of them ours!) with one educator in a classroom.  Our aim was to create a place that 

combined care, play and homework after school.  In 2015, we became approved providers of out of school care. We 

have grown over six years and now operate in Newcastle, the Central Coast, Tweed Heads and Sydney in 15 schools 

across the public and independent/catholic school systems.  TASK is an ethically private service – we channel monies 

back into our programs, people and resources.  Madi and Suzanne are joint and equal owners of TASK. We employ 120 

people – all of them from the local communities in and around the schools at which we provide service.  Anyone  

wanting to work with us, please send us a resume. We love spending time with kids and love seeing them try new 

things, make new friends and develop new skills.  We are passionate about improving, every day.  

 

Madi, Suzanne and the TASK Team  
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